MISSISSIPPI COLLEGE SCHOOL OF LAW SPRING 2022
COVID-19 POLICIES

Beginning Monday, March 14, masks will no longer be required to be worn indoors at the
law school. Please be aware, however, that there are some exceptions to this revised policy:

Testing Positive. If you test positive for COVID-19, regardless of vaccination status, you must
stay home for 5 days, and you must continue to wear a well-fitted mask at the law school for 5
more days.

Classrooms, Office Hours, etc. MC Law faculty may require students to wear masks in their
classrooms, during office hours, etc. at their discretion. All students should keep a mask
readily available on their person to wear upon request. Students must cooperate with any
request by a professor to wear a mask. Failure to comply may result in sanctions and/or a
return to requiring masks for everyone indoors.

MC Law employees and students may, of course, continue to wear masks if they choose to.
Many individuals have health conditions or other family considerations that could require them
to continue wearing masks. Please be respectful of the choice made by each individual.

Masks are still strongly recommended indoors for unvaccinated MC Law employees and
students.

We will continue to monitor the impacts of the virus on our campus and in the community and
make adjustments to our COVID-19 protocols as necessary.

Please continue to do things that will help minimize the spread of the virus. Stay home if you
have symptoms and get tested even with mild symptoms. Most importantly, get vaccinated and
get a booster shot if already vaccinated.

Thank you for your ongoing patience, flexibility, resilience, and cooperation.



